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 Abedin OBJLETTE

R

2014/5934/P 17/10/2014  21:22:12 Dear Mr. McClue,

I write in reply to your letter dated 29/09/2014 asking for our comments on above submitted 

application. The basement has been constructed and this should be a retrospective application. The 

application needs to be invalid and should be for retention. Your office should go inside the property to 

verify this.

70 Rosslyn Hill
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